ersons

January 31, 1939.

My dear Gordon:

I thank you warmly for your kind letter regarding my nephew. I saw him in Toronto at the time of his brother's wedding, and no words could have been more appreciative of your kindness and that of your son toward him than his were. I am equally grateful.

With kindest personal remembrances and regards,

The Honourable G.M. Gordon, E.C., 395 George St., Peterborough, Ont.

King, Rt. Hon. William Lyon Mackenzie (MG 26 J 7 volume 18) Arthur King - Correspondence and clippings 1929-1943

National Archives of Canada Archives nationales du Canada